
 
 

 

October 14, 2010 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I have worked with The Medicus Firm and Victoria Miller on an ongoing basis for some 

time now and I find their professionalism and follow-up outstanding. 

 

The initial on-site practice and community evaluation was thorough and precise to better 

present our physician opportunities Medicus focuses on the marketing strategies, 

sourcing and screening of potential candidates to give Saint Vincent Health Systems 

physicians that are a good fit, not only for the practice, but the community. 

 

Victoria is in touch on a regular basis and provides detailed profiles for every candidate 

submitted and has good rapport with the candidates and with the recruiters in our 

department here at Saint Vincent. 

 

I highly recommend The Medicus Firm for recruitment of physicians and for those 

difficult ongoing placements. 

 

If you need any further information or have questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Rebecca Shipp, Director of Physician Recruitment and Development 

Saint Vincent Health Systems 

232 W. 25
th

 Street 

Erie, PA 16544 

814-452-7822 


